
                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd May 2018 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 
Stuart Road Primary Academy will be taking part in the Respect Festival this year.  We will be 

making the materials in school and this will culminate in us taking part in the Respect Parade 

on 14th of July in the City Centre.  
The Respect Festival is a citywide festival designed to promote respect and celebrate diversity 

across all areas of the community.  There will be fun activities to take part in, live music, 
dancing and theatrical events, world food plus lots more! 

 

To ensure that we have a good turnout, we are asking that pupils and parents who sign up 
to the project must attend the parade on 14th of July. The children will create the props and 

costumes in class and they will be working with local artists for this project. We are looking 
for at least 30 children (these will be selected on a first come first served basis) from 

classes 4, 5 and 6.  

 
Please complete and return the form below if you and your child are interested.  We hope to 

see lots of you there, it should be fun! 
 

Yours sincerely  

 
 

 

 
Mrs S Blake 

Deputy Head 
  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Respect Festival 2018 
 

My child ………………………………………… in Year ……. will be taking part in the Respect Festival 

Parade on Saturday 14th July 2018. 
 

Signed ………………………………… Name of Parent/Carer …………………………………………………… 

 

Stuart Road Primary Academy 
Palmerston Street 

Stoke 
Plymouth 

PL1 5LL 

 
Tel: 01752567668 

Email: admin@srps.plymouth.sch.uk 

Website: www.stuartroad.org  
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